Barriers to Work – what’s happened with Access to Work and how can the scheme be once again fit for purpose?
Tuesday 24 October 2017; 5.45 – 7.15pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]Boothroyd Room, Portcullis House

We would like to invite you to the launch of the StopChanges2AtW campaign report “Barriers to Work”, addressing growing problems with Access to Work and recommendations for improvement. Access to Work has a proven track record of effectively supporting Deaf and Disabled people to get into, stay in and get on in employment while providing a return on investment to the Treasury, and yet over recent years has been beset by difficulties that are increasing barriers to work. 

The StopChanges2AtW campaign is led by Deaf professionals, experienced disability campaigners and experienced interpreters, who all feel passionately about this issue. 

This event will provide an opportunity to hear from Deaf and Disabled people about their experiences of Access to Work and a chance to discuss ways forward to restore the effectiveness of the scheme.  

We do hope that you will be able to join us and look forward to hearing from you.

